
You're Invited to Our Children's Book Club 

Gathering! 

Dear Parents and Young Readers, 

We are excited to invite you and your child to our upcoming Children's Book Club gathering! 

Join us for an afternoon filled with fun, friends, and fantastic stories! 

Details of the Event: 

• Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023 

• Time: 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

• Location: Community Library - Children's Room 

We'll discuss our favorite books, make new friends, and enjoy some snacks while diving into the 

world of literature! 

Please RSVP by March 20th to reserve your spot. 

We can't wait to see all of our young readers there! 

Happy Reading, 

The Children's Book Club Team 


